
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Please contact: 
Jamie Hodges at 334-290-3116 if you have questions regarding this bulletin. 
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Discontinuation of HIV-1 Genotyping at the  
Bureau of Clinical Laboratories 

 
 

Due to the manufacturer’s discontinuation of testing supplies and 
reagents, effective 5/31/2022, the Bureau of Clinical Laboratories will 
no longer be able to perform HIV-1 genotyping.  
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience, but we were just recently notified 
by the manufacturer.  However, you may order the test 551697 
[Human Immunodeficiency Virus 1 (HIV-1) GenoSure MG 
Genotyping] from Labcorp.  

 

 
 

 


